
Dear Editor of the World Journal of Clinical Oncology

The authors would like to acknowledge the Reviewers for taking his/her time to review and forward
valuable comments helped us to revise our manuscript NO: 64998 entitled “Modulation of the
immune response by heterogeneous monocytes and dendritic cells in lung cancer".

Below and in attachments (https://www.f6publishing.com ) are point-by-point responses for the
Reviewers’ comments. A new language certificate along with the manuscript were attached. We
prepared new decomposable documents with all Figures and Table ("64998-Figures.pptx” and
"64998-Tables.docx" on the system.

Moreover I would like to inform that each author signed the Copyright License Agreement (CLA) and I
added ICMJE Form for Disclosure of Potential Conflicts of Interest.

Thank you kindly for your consideration.

Answers REVIEWER:

Thank you very much for all comments and suggestions. The long version of some abbreviations was
corrected and an explanation of the abbreviations was made under the table. Those changes are
indicated in Word track changes. The linguistic expression has been revised to make the sentences
clearer and easier to read. Moreover we read the manuscript carefully and changed minor
grammatical and stylistic errors.

Thanks’ your all above suggestions. We believe that they strengthened our work. Thank you kindly
for your consideration.


